OREGON STATE ASSOCIATION
OF COUNTY ASSESSORS

Date: March 15, 2023
To: Chair, Co-Chair, and Members of the Committee
Re: Support for DOR Budget

On behalf of the Oregon State Association of County Assessors, | write today in
support of The Oregon Department of Revenue 2023-2024 biennium budget.

As a valuable partner to county assessors the DOR contributes knowledge, resources
and oversite to the county property tax system. Many of these services such as
training, appeals assistance, and rule clarification contribute to a fair and equitable
property tax for all Oregonians.

| am available at 541-883-5111 to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

OSACA President

Nathan Bigby

Nathan Bigby Phone: 541-883-5111
President e-mail: nbigby@co.klamath.or.us




